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May 30, 2014

Mr. Lucas Karmazinas
FuturePast Preservation
940 West Boulevard
Hartford, CT 06 ] OS

Subject: Proposed Telecommunications Facility
199 Brickyard Road
Farmington, CT
Northeast Towers, Inc

Dear Mr. Karmazinas:

Connecticur
still revolutior►ary

The State Historic Preservation Office is in receipt of the submitted proposal for the
above-referenced project, submitted for review and comment pursuant to the
National Historic Preservation Act and in accordance with Federal Communications
Commission regulations.

After completing review of 199 Brickyard Road, FuturePast Preservation has in
their professional opinion stated that there will be no historic properties affected by
the proposed 180' lattice tower and associated equipment. Furthermore, Heritage
Consultants, llc's archeological review, dated January 28, 20l 4, concluded that
"Given the environmental conditions with the APE, it is the professional opinion of
Heritage Consultants that the proposed tower location and access road buried utility
easement contain little, if any, possibility to yield intact cultural deposits.

Based on the information provided to this office, SHPO concurs that no historic
properties will be affected by this project.

The State Historic Preservation Office appreciates the opportunity to review and
comment upon this project. These comments are provided in accordance with the
Connecticut Environmental Policy Act and Section lOb of the National Historic
Preservation Act. For further information please contact Todd Levine,
Environmental Reviewer, at (860) 256-279 or todd.levine@ct.gov.

Sincerely,

~.Da~uel T. Forrest
State Historic Preservation Officer

State Historic Prescrt~ation Office
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